APD Reengineering Project - Notice to Counties 
Child Welfare Related Automation Advanced Planning Document Submittal (APDs)
Advising of APD Filing Time Frames for FY 2007 / 2008 
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Sent:  Fri 10/5/2007 3:04 PM

&
Subject: FW: Chid Welfare Related Automation Advanced Planning Document Submmittal (aPDs)

This note is sent on behalf of Meg Sheldon.

Regards,
Jamie Barrett

Fellow APD Re-engineering Work Group Members,

At the Review Committee mesting earlier today, w realized that counties who need federal approval for their CWS related APDs will need
to get those into the Project Office by Novernber 1, 2007, before we are ready with the new process. Waiting any longer wil jeopardize
their abilty to obtain the necessary approvals early enough in this fiscal year to purchase and claim by June 30, 2008. | volunteered to
send out a note advising counties for the tight time frame. Following is the note | sent to the Social Senices Directors

- Meg

Social Service Directors,

The Ofice of System Integration is nearing the end of the APD Re-engineering Project. They anticipate that the revised process will be
finalized by mid-November with training to be scheduled shortly thereafter. An ACIN will be issued outlining the nev appreach and notifying
you of training

In the meantime, counties should continue to submit APDs using current instructions. Counties requesting approval for projects that must
be submitted to the federal government for approval (tems classified as SACWIS totaling $100,000 or more), should submit APDs by
Noverber 1, 2007, to best ensure approval early enough in the fiscal year to allow for purchase and claiming by June 30, 2007. Federal
staff are taking the full B0 days allowed for their approval (and in some cases more time) to review and respond to APDs, which is
stretching the necessary timeframe out further than we experienced in F Y 2006107

I will also send this notice to County Child Welfare Directors, CWS/CMS Oversight Committee Members, CWS/CMS Technical Advisory
Committee (TAC) Members, CWS/CMS Program Impact Advisory Committee (PIAC), CWDA IT Committee Members, CWDA Fiscal
Committee Members, and the CWS/CMS Regional User Groups

Meg Sheldon
Information Technology Associate
County Welfare Directors Association of California (CWDA)





